Hess, Raymond

Subject: FW: Concerns of ward 4 residents regarding deteriorating and unsafe streets

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>
Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 3:40 PM

To: 'Richard Dokas" <XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX>

Cc: Hess, Raymond <XXXXXXXXXXXXXXX>

Subject: RE: Concerns of ward 4 residents regarding deteriorating and unsafe streets

Richard,

Thank you for contacting the City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission. Your comment expressing appreciation
regarding Kathleen’s comment concerning the Ward 4 street conditions and safety will be provided as a communication
item on the December 15 Transportation Commission Agenda.

Transportation staff are also copied here so that they are also aware of your comment.
Respectfully,

Eli Cooper, A.l.C.P.

Transportation Program Manager

City of Ann Arbor | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 4 th Floor - Ann Arbor - Ml - 48104
734.794.6430 (O) | Internal Extension 43710

ecooper@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, and any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may
contain information that is confidential and protected from disclosure under the law. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail,
and delete/destroy all copies of the original message and attachments.

Thank you.

From: Richard Dokas <XXXXXXXXXXXXXX>

Sent: Monday, December 06, 2021 3:28 PM

To: Kathleen Singer <XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX>

Cc: CityCouncil <XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX>; XXXXXXXXXXXX; City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
XXXXXXXXXXXXX>; Rachel Pooley <XXXXXXXXXXXXX>; Anne Marie Smith <XXXXXXXXXXX>; Sonya VannDeloach
IXXXXXXXXXXXX>; Pat Sadler <XXXXXXXXXX>; Kirsten Terry-Murphy <XXXXXXXXXXXX>; Heidi Tietjen
XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX >; Lou Morse <XXXXXXXXXXXX>; XXXXXXXXXXXXX; mj <XXXXXXXXXXXX>

Subject: Re: Concerns of ward 4 residents regarding deteriorating and unsafe streets

Some people who received this message don't often get email from XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX. Learn why this is important

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Good job Kathleen!




- Dick Dokas
www.dokasphotos.com

On Dec 6, 2021, at 2:00 PM, Kathleen Singer <XXXXXXXXXXXXX> wrote:

Dear City Coouncil Members,

We are a group of Ward 4 residents who live in the neighborhood sandwiched between
Packard and S. Industrial, with Harpst St to the north and Marlborough Drive to the south. For
years we have lived with large gaps in pedestrian infrastructure, deteriorating pavement, and
aggressive cut through traffic. Past attempts to address these concerns, such as speed bumps
on individual streets, and neighborhood slow streets during the pandemic, have been minor
fixes at best, and sometimes they've created new problems. We are writing now in the hopes
that the new transportation plan will offer the opportunity to take a comprehensive approach
to improving safety in our long-neglected neighborhood.

Attached is a letter of explanation.

We appreciate your attention.

Sincerely,
Kathleen Singer

<Ward 4 Letter .pdf>



